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From: Planning
Sent: 15 March 2016 20:25
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0062/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from
Dr Richard Newman at 190 Coach Road, Sleights, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22
5EN

Swifts (Apus apus) have been recorded nesting in the garage building in previous years. It would therefore
seem to be of conservation importance to ensure that replacement buildings have access for possible
future nesting swifts. (Leaflet on building for swifts available from RSPB). Ideally, demolition and building
work should be timed to avoid the nesting season.

Comments made bv Dr Richard Newman of 190 Coach Road. Sleights, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22
5EN Preferred Method of Contact is Email





